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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

We are in need of 
parent helpers to come 
on our trip to Leeds 
Armouries on 23rd May. 
If you are able to help 
out, please contact the 
school office. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
collaboratively each Friday.  

 

 

In English we are writing persuasive 
arguments based on ‘The Silver Sword’. 

In maths we are revising key concepts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic Task (due on 9.5.19) 

 

When we go on our trip to Formby (letter to follow soon!), we will also 
try to get people to sponsor us for each bag of rubbish we collect. 
Which charity should we donate this money to? Research your chosen 
charity and convince us to choose it! 

English & Maths 


